
In Support of HB 2357: Elimination of the Oregon Forest Resource Institute

Thank you for reading this testimony.
I write in support of HB 2357 because OFRI has been taking taxpayer money to support the agenda of the timber industry and 
because it is now crucial that we support the funding by the OR Department of Forestry to “Sound Forestry Practices.”   We need to 
regulate and monitor  pesticide use AS WELL AS  make policy consonant with the climate crisis that we are now  facing.
Please support HB 2357.

Cheryl Stevenson


